
I oppose adoption on April 19th of new Chapters and amendments to the 

Mendocino County Code regulating Cannabis without a previous EIR related to 
the issues this raises. 
I am a resident living for 50 years along the Russian River in the Russian River 
Estates housing development south of Ukiah. My home and those of my neighbors are 

are already threatened by severe water shortages, wildfires, and wildlife destruction. 
Adoption of this proposal, favorable to large cannabis corporations, threatens the 
water, oak woodlands, rangelands and wildlife of Mendocino County.  
 
 

Bard Zensen 

Ukiah, CA 95482 

 


